PUBLIC NOTICE


The Decatur County Board of Commissioners will conduct a public hearing on the FY 2025/2026 Budget at 7:00 p.m., Tuesday, May 27, 2025, at the Decatur County Board of Commissioners meeting room at 203 West Broughton Street, Bainbridge, Georgia.  At the public hearing, any persons wishing to be heard on the budget may appear.  The Decatur County Board of Commissioners will adopt the FY 2025/2026 Budget at 9:00 a.m., Tuesday, June 10, 2025 during the regular scheduled meeting.

A copy of the FY 2025/2026 Budget is available to the public during the hours of 
8 a.m. – 5:00 p.m., Monday – Friday at the Decatur County Administrative Building, 203 West Broughton Street, Bainbridge, Georgia.  Additionally, the FY 2025/2026 Budget will be available on the Decatur County Board of Commissioners website at www.decaturcountyga.gov. 
